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Song Her, Clerk to the Biard
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1001 I Sweet, 24 Floor

Sactarpendo, CA 95814

Fax- 916.341 5620

RE: COMMENT LETTER - 5/2/06 BOARD MEETING - SSORP

Dicar State Wates Resouces Congrol Board:

1 am writing on behalf of Western Municipal Water District to voice concern with proposed waste discharge
requirements for sanitary sewer collection systems in Colifornia. Western collects and hreats wastewater for the
pation’s largest Alr Reserve Base as weﬂzspimﬁmg-ammve@mightfwamgmlpwﬁc weptynent plant
owned by a joint powers agency including the Sauta Am Watershed Project Anthority, Jarupa Sexvices
District, Home Gardens Sanitarion District and the city of Norco.

Western sppreciates the opporturity % commicat on this proposal which ix the product of two years of sigmificant
effort on the part of your staft, regional boards, and The collecTion system stakeholders. We spplaud the goal of
creating consistent, statewide goals for sewage trestinent with the aim of reducing sewage system overflows

(8507s).

publicly owned meztmenrt works:

)

This new state regnlatory permitting process would cyeate enonpously complex and detailed requirements
for the operation, maintepance and management of collection systemns on a scale never approached before.
WMWMMM&MMﬁWWhWMMm
compHance with the complex Magix of prescriptive requirements, extors that may Iave litde or nothing to
do with actual SSO’s. WDR compliance should create more, not less, protection from kLitigation.

The cost to implentent the WDR statewide, according to State Board extrapolation of estimates for the
Santg Anz Regionzl WDR, would be appsoximatcly $6 per household pey Tovwh, generating some 5570

charges, particularly those with a vague nexus of benelit for our customers. Further, it is not clear who will
oversee the reporting, management and enforcement of this program.

than conafuse them.
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'Wmemmmme'mmmmemMﬁ
WDR pulicies, We romnain optimisfic that fhe State Board cam, with inpwt and cooperation fron the regvilated
conmuunity, successfully resolve these complex technical, legal and fiscal issues.
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